
 
 

 
April 13, 2020 
 
Dear EWU Students,  
 
Today is all about outlining your opportunities to stay connected and engaged 
with campus while we all practice socially distancing. 
                                                                                                      
You have several ways to stay connected, remain engaged and have your voice 
heard.  
 

● Take part in the upcoming ASEWU election process. ASEWU is your 
student government, and the people you elect will speak for you at the 
table with University faculty and administration. For more information on 
elections, the candidates and when to vote, follow ASEWU on Instagram 
and Facebook. 

 
● Serve on the EWU Board of Trustees. Right now, the EWU Board of 

Trustees is seeking applicants for the 2020-2021 academic school year. 
The term is July 1, 2020 to June 30, 2021.   
 
Applications will be accepted until Thursday, April 16, 2020, 11:59 
p.m.  If you have any questions, contact the ASEWU Office at 
509.359.2514.   

  
● While we may not be gathering in person this spring to honor all our 

graduates have accomplished, we are working on a number of ideas to 
help everyone celebrate. Stay tuned for opportunities to get involved and 
cheer on our soon to be Eagle Alumni!   
 

● Reach out to that Campus Recreation and Student Activities, 
Involvement and Leadership. Staff are here to help you connect with 
your fellow students, de-stress and ensure your mental, physical, and 
social wellbeing.  

 
We know this is not EWU as normal. Connection, even from a safe social 
distance, will help us persevere and thrive.   
 
 



 
 

Be well and know we are here for you. We’re cheering you on, and reach out if  
you need us.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

   
Interim Associate Vice President For              Interim Associate Vice President, 
Student Life & Dean of Students                    Campus Life               
 
 
P.S. To help keep you informed and up to date, Student Affairs will regularly 
email you to share tips and tools that will support you in your quest to survive 
and thrive for spring term! 
 
On Friday you received an email with important information about financial 
resources during the period of COVID-19. We also updated the financial aid 
website with several key resources. 
 
 


